
 

General Committee Monthly Meeting 7th Aug 1947  

Present: - F Jones (Cap in the Chair), E S Jones, R Wood, J H Firth, R Bennett, H Ridyard, C I Baker, H R 

Schofield, H H Cawthron, A Hobson, T H E D Turner, H Swallow. 

 

Apology for absence was received from F Thornley. 

 

The Minutes of the last meeting held on the July 17th were read & confirmed. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap, House & Greens Committees were approved as read. 

 

Resolved: That the following accounts be paid. Ashton Gas Co £8-4-10, P O Telephones  

£13-10-9, Harry Taylor £10-3-3, R Hartley £17-18-8, W Brown & Son Ld £1-12-6. Total £51-10-0. 

 

The following duly nominated & seconded was admitted as playing members by ballot viz: -  

Miss Muriel Gray 37 Sunnyside Grove AuL. 

 

The following nominations were balloted for, and unanimously accepted, & the names ordered to be 

placed on the Waiting List.  

 

18/7/47: W Cusworth 8 Worrall Drive, Worrall 

19/7/47: S Wright 53 Kings Road AuL 

22/7/47: Trevor Ardern Holmdene Stalybridge 

26/7/47: Reg Lees 16 Grange Park Av AuL 

26/7/47: Arnold Lees 141 Kings Rd AuL 

31/7/47: Arthur Scholes 84 Hope St AuL 

 

The resignation of Mr W E Smith was accepted with regret as from 24/3/1947. 

 

The Secretary reported that the Nomination Sheet for election of Officers & Committee must be 

posted in the Club-House not later than Saturday Aug 30 47 and that three members of the 

Committee automatically retire and are available for re-election; the retiring members being R 

Bennett, A Hobson & R Wood 

 

It was unanimously agreed that Mr J H Firth be asked to accept nomination for the office of Captain 

for the ensuing twelve months. Mr Firth agreed and thanked the Committee for their confidence. 

 

Resolved: That Mementos be presented to the Winners of the various events this season in the form 

of a cheque for £3-3-0 each. 

 

Resolved: That the application of Mr N Rigby & Alan Dawson for permission to fish the pond in front 

of the Club-House be granted for a period of twelve months from 7/8/1947. 

 

The meeting terminated with a hearty vote of thanks to the Captain for presiding. 

 

F Jones  

Sept 18th 1947 



 

 


